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We are writing to you as a Harvard classmate of Dun Gifford. Thank you for your kind 
thoughts and words about him over the last months. We miss him very much, and still 
find it hard to believe that he is no longer with us. We want to tell you about an exciting 
opportunity that will help us to honor him and we hope that you will join us in trying to 
reach our goal.  
 
Dun had many passions, and his interests were varied. We benefited from these 
qualities every day that we spent with him. Perhaps not so well known was his 
commitment to Cambridge College. Dun served for 31 years on the Board of Trustees of 
Cambridge College, and he was one of the founding members of the board. He was a 
long-time chair of the Finance Committee, a generous benefactor, and a tenacious 
supporter of the college’s distinctive mission and its commitment to social justice and 
accessibility for all. Dun was a generous donor of his time, wisdom, wit, and spirit, and in 
recognition of his allegiance to the college, the Board of Trustees has kindly and 
graciously established the K. Dun Gifford Scholarship Fund in his honor.    
 
At Cambridge College, forty-eight percent of the students are members of minority 
groups; 75% are female; and the average age is 37. The K. Dun Gifford Scholarship Fund 
will make it possible for these adult learners to discover and benefit from their gifts and 
talents, master the academic content they need to advance professionally, and gain 
the confidence they need to emerge as successful leaders.  
 
We are especially touched by this recognition of Dun’s commitment to Cambridge 
College—he would be so pleased that students in need will benefit from a scholarship 
in his name.  
 
The college is already more than halfway to the goal endowing this fund. We hope you 
will join with us in making a contribution to help create this wonderful memorial to Dun’s 
life.  (Enclosed is a pledge envelope from the College, or it is possible to contribute 
online at www.cambridgecollege.edu/alumni/donation/secure/).  
 
With our thanks, 
 
 
 
 
Apple Gifford Porter Gifford  Sara Baer-Sinnott Dun Gifford, Jr. 


